
 
    Date: 25/07/2018 

To, 
The Principal, 
Sonopant Dandekar College, 
Palghar, 401404 
          

 Subject- About seeking permission for one day field visit 

Respected Sir, 

 As a part of our curriculum for S.Y.B.Sc & T.Y.B.Sc Zoology, we are required 
to conduct one field visit for Semester III & V. We would like to visit Unnati 
Aquaculture, Mahim situated at Mahim, Palghar on 8th August & 11th August 
2018. About 80 students of S.Y.B.Sc & T.Y.B.Sc Zoology and 3 teacher co-
coordinators are required. All essential arrangements have been done. I request 
you to please grant us permission. Thanking you with regards. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

                                                                                                                              

 

 

                                    Prof. Seema A. Deshmukh 
                                                    Head, Department of Zoology 
 
  
 



                   Letter Communication with the organization:                                                                

 

 



                                                   Date: 07/08/2018 

Department of Zoology  

NOTICE 

Field Visit 2018 

 All the students of S.Y.B.Sc & T.Y.B.Sc Zoology students are hereby 

informed that the one day field visit to ‘Unnati Aquaculture, Mahim’ has been 

scheduled on 8th August & 11th August 2018 to have hands on learning experience 

at Aquaculture. Students are instructed to not carry any valuable belongings 

during the visit.      

Teacher Co-ordinators:- 

Dr. Swapnil Keni 

Dr. Pooja Kini 

Prof. Shruti Dalvi 

      

 

 

Prof. Seema Deshmukh             Dr. Kiran Save 

   H.O.D of Zoology                                                                                Principal 











 



DEPARTMENT OF ZOOLOGY 
Field Visit Report 

 

 

Name of the event:- One day field visit to Unnati Aquaculture, Mahim 

Date:- 08/08/2018 & 11/08/2018 

No. of students participated:- 95 

 

About the Event:- 

Students of T.Y.B.Sc visited the Unnati Aquaculture, Mahim on 08/08/2018 & 

11/08/2018 for their Field visit scheduled as per the syllabus of University of 

Mumbai. We reached the location by 10:00 am along with 80 students and 3 

teacher coordinators. Students learnt about different techniques used in aquaculture 

farming. The visit was really helpful for students to understand practices and 

techniques used in Aquaculture. Overall it was a good learning experience for the 

students.    

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                              

 

 

                                    Prof. Seema A. Deshmukh 
                                                    Head, Department of Zoology 
 



Photographs of the Field Visit 

 
Students and Faculties of Zoology at Unnati Aquaculture, Mahim

 



Students understanding practices and techniques used in Aquaculture 

 


